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Dear Parents, 
 
It has been another vibrant week at school, the sun has kept shining and so have 
all our pupils. As parents you should be very proud of how well they have 
returned to school, and how they are so settled into their new routines. Our new 
strategic partner visited each class yesterday and commented how the 
etiquettes, and manners of our children are outstanding – and I have already 
witnessed some wonderful acts of kindness to each other – super start children. 
 
Google classroom is now up and running as I am sure some of you are aware – 
The teachers will be posting homework each week for your child to access and 
complete, using the digital platform. The schedule for homework for each class is 
below. Can I politely remind parents that the chat and feedback area is for the 
use of the children only please as I am sure you are absolutely aware, and 
understand the reasons for this. 
 
Reception pupils will be using the Tapestry platform to upload observations as 
well as to access their home learning and I believe that you should all have 
access to this. If you have any questions please let us know. 
 
Just to confirm that Reading Eggs and Mathletics have all be successfully set up 
for all children from Reception to Year 6, this can be accessed both at school 
and at home. 
 
Homework Schedule with effect from Monday 20th September 2021: 
 
Robin Class  
- Homework set – Thursday 
- Homework submitted – The following Wednesday morning 
 
Starling Class  
- Homework set – Monday 
- Homework submitted – The following Monday morning 
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Kingfisher Class  
- Homework set – Tuesday 
- Homework submitted – The following Monday morning 
 
Richard Lander Dates - Please find below confirmation of the 2022 dates for 
Richard Lander Schools Year 6 Transition Days and Open Evening. 
  

·         Year 6 Induction days 
o   Tuesday 5th July 2022 and 
o   Wednesday 6th July 2022 

  
·         RLS Open Evening 

o   Thursday 22nd September 2022 
 

Friends of Cusgarne - Announcing the Friends of Cusgarne School AGM 2021 
Date: 7:30pm, Thursday 30th September 2021 
Venue: Frogpool pub  
All are welcome to the first Friends meet of 2021-22. We’ll talk about the current 
FoC funds, activities and plans for the upcoming year, and welcome new 
members and committee members, as well as thanking those who have worked 
so hard to keep the Friends as a valuable asset to the school. Do come along if 
interested or if you have any ideas or time - or both! - to help our school.  
The FoC. 
 
On a final note, please be vigilant if your child has any Covid symptoms please 
get a PCR test done, and keep us up to date with any results. Remember you 
can still send any siblings in to school while this is taking place, as long as they are 
showing no symptoms, but if you have any questions please let us know – many 
thanks for your support in this matter. 
 
 
I wish you all an excellent weekend and I hope the sunshine continues for us all. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Tim Barnard 
Head of School 
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